
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 28h June 2016 8pm 

In The Falcon 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper, Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, Paul Boyle, Julianne Ashton 
 
Apologies: Loraine Winter, Pat Pye, Dawn Dickenson. 
 
1 – Queen’s Birthday – unfortunately was not well attended. Not sure of the reason, it  
     was well advertised. As it happens there may not be another event like this any time  
     soon. 
 
2 – Hogfest – Ticket sales slow so far, people may be edging their bets despite the offer  
     of cheaper advance tickets. Maybe another leaflet will help. 69 people have ‘liked’ the  
     Hogest Facebook page. 
     Three confirmed bands but maybe more. 
     On the day before the event (Friday 5th Aug) help will be needed setting up the stage.  
     Then on the Saturday morning (6th Aug), help will be needed from 10 am onwards to  
     complete the setting up. 
 
3 – Christmas Fair – Hopefully this will happen inside the Falcon as this seems to lead to a  
      more successful event. 
      Provisionally we will hold the event on Saturday 3rd December. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.45pm 
 
The next meeting will be at 8pm in the Falcon on Tuesday 18th July. 
  
 


